COCAL CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION
August 9‐12, 2012 * Mexico City
Information:

A limited amount of money is available to defray conference costs for individuals for whom the cost of attendance is otherwise prohibitive. Preference will be given to contingent faculty members. Scholarships may be full or partial and may include waivers of conference fees, fixed dollar amounts, or per diems. Scholarship funds will be disbursed to recipients at the conference.  We expect that successful applicants for scholarship funds will also apply for assistance from any other possible funding sources, such as an employer, local union, or disciplinary or professional association. 

Deadlines:
Scholarships will be awarded in two rounds; the first from a modest pool of existing funds, the second from any leftover funds or additional funds received. For the best chance of receiving a scholarship, apply by the first deadline. 

May 31: first round scholarship applications due
June 8: first round applicants will be notified of the decision 
June 15: COCAL early registration deadline
June 30: scholarship awardees must notify us whether the award is accepted
June 30: second round scholarship applications due 
Application:
Your Name:

Employer(s):
Job type (e.g., union staff, full-time non-tenure-track faculty, part-time faculty):

If you have participated in past COCAL activities, please describe briefly:

Why do you want to attend COCAL X in Mexico?

Where will your travel to COCAL X originate?

Have you requested travel funding from your employer or another organization?

If so, please briefly describe the amounts  requested and funds approved.

Submit this form to Gwendolyn Bradley: gbradley@aaup.org; 1133 Nineteenth St, NW, Washington  DC 20036; fax 202-737-5526
